
Neighbors, 

Over the last few months, I have had the privilege to meet so many incredible
people that are passionate about making DC a safer and more inclusive home for
all residents. This has been an experience that I will hold close for years to come.
It is with sadness that I announce that my campaign to represent 3F06 as the
next ANC was unsuccessful. But I am more energized than ever to stay involved
with the community in different ways, and continue to use my voice to advocate
for positive, safe, and inclusive change.

I offer my best wishes to Courtney Carlson as they move forward in their new
role representing Chevy Chase, Wakefield, and Forest Hills. Our neighbors that
live in single-family homes and apartments, that ride a bike, walk, drive or take a
bus, those with children and without, the young and the elderly, the abled and
differently-abled,  and those of various races, genders, ethnicities, sexuality, and
socioeconomic statuses all look to them now to be the advocate and voice of the
community.  I look forward to seeing the positive change to come. 

With Gratitude, 

Bridget Schwartz 
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